
Everyone should be able to give or get the care they need without worrying about making ends meet, 
regardless of what their family looks like or where they work.  
 
As the only state on the West Coast without a paid family and medical leave program, it’s time for this 
pro-family, common-sense policy to become law in Oregon. 
 
Please vote yes on House Bill 2005-3, to ensure all Oregonians have access to paid family and medical 
leave. 
 
 
--  

 
Disclaimer: Email is not a confidential mode of communication. 
   
Jennifer Dahlin, Psy.D. 

Counseling Services  
Student Center for Health and Counseling 
Portland State University 

  
503-725-2800 phone 
503-725-5812 fax 
jdahlin@pdx.edu 

http://www.pdx.edu/shac/counseling 
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